New Zealand

We commit to working earnestly towards multilingualization of the Internet, as part of a multilateral, transparent and democratic process, involving governments and all stakeholders. We would urge acceleration towards the process for the introduction of multilingualism in the area of domain names, including for email addresses and keyword look-up.  In this context, we also support local content development, translation and adaptation, digital archives, and diverse forms of digital and traditional media, and recognize that these activities can also strengthen local and indigenous communities.
